
    

NY State Senator Phil Boyle 
                                in conjunction with the  

FREE Fentanyl & Carfentanil 

Awareness Course  
with optional FREE Narcan training 

Wednesday, November 8, 2017 
Suffolk County Community College’s Grant Campus 

Health, Sports, and Education Center 

Crooked Hill Road, Brentwood, NY 11717 
 

7 p.m. – 9 p.m.   

 
 

In New York State, overdose deaths involving opioids increased nearly 35 percent between 
2015 and 2016. Fentanyl-related deaths increased at a much higher rate—nearly 160 percent 
statewide. And, as you may have seen in the media recently, officials are worried that 
carfentanil, a synthetic opioid – which is 5,000 times more powerful than heroin and 100 times 
stronger than fentanyl – may be making its way into New York. Please do not miss this free 
educational opportunity to learn about fentanyl and carfentanil.  
 

Presentation topics include, but are not limited to:  
 Pharmacology and potency of fentanyl and carfentanil;  
 Police Officer/ First Responder exposure: How to prevent accidental exposure and 

how to spot signs and symptoms of exposure; 
 Alarming statistics and general information; and 
 Current drug trends and media coverage regarding synthetic opioids and counterfeit 

pills. 
  

To register for a spot in this course, please call my District Office at 631-665-2311. 

New York State Senator Phil Boyle 
69 W. Main Street, Suite B 

Bay Shore, NY 11706 
Phone: 631-665-2311 

www.boyle.nysenate.gov    


